
Letter:  Thanks  to  community
from TACCD
To the community,

I would like to take this opportunity to send my personal
thanks  out  to  those  wonderful  people  who  supported  our
Disability  Awareness  &  Employment  Month  celebrations  and
fundraisers.

Restauranteurs Paul and Judy Bruso from Ernie’s, Dan and Tai
from Passaretti’s, Kelly from Steamers, Manuel from Taqueria
Jalisco, and George from Jalisco Grill, were so generous in
their  support,  providing  a  day  to  fund  raise  in  their
restaurants.

Sincere thanks also go out to Danny from the Pine Cone Acre
Motel, Seth from Raley’s at the Y (for all the food and
supplies), Gia and the rest of the gang from KRLT/KOWL, the
Tahoe Sierra Kiwanis Aktion Club members, and TACCD Secretary
John Pillsbury for their help and support of our huge Treat
Street Hot Dog Fundraiser.

Individuals who contributed to our organization’s support also
have our heartfelt appreciation: Lloyd and Susan Enos, Paula
Foley, B. Gorman, David Jinkins, David Kurtzman, and Liberty
Energy.

I am sincerely grateful and look forward to continued support
from  these  long-time  backers  and  any  new  benefactors  who
support our advocacy for senior and disabled residents during
the upcoming year.

Most Sincerely,

David Kelly, president TACCD (Tahoe Area Coordinating Council
for the Disabled)
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